
Press release: Parole Board Chief
Executive’s Blog – 4th Edition –
November 2018

In his 4th monthly blog, Martin Jones, CEO of the Parole Board, talks about
the work the Parole Board is doing to improve victims’ experience of parole,
including a project to inform members about restorative justice.
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